
 

 

 

Hi all, 

 

Thank-you for your at-tent-tion (yeah I’m hilarious…) and support 

over the past few weeks. I think that term is underway and things are going 

good, but do let me know if there are any issues! 

 

This week 

 

Here is a summary of the main events this coming week. 

 

Monday: Homiletics at 9am.  

 

Tuesday:  

 

Wednesday:   

 

Thursday:  8.30am – Communion Service (Matt) 

2pm – Community Time – Ted Talks.  

 

Friday:  

 

 

Prayer Handbook 

 

The URC are looking for submissions for the prayer handbook. Deadline 4
th

 Dec: follow the link for more 

details (you get a free copy of the handbook and people using your prayers!) : 

 

http://www.urc.org.uk/could-you-write-for-the-prayer-handbook.html 

 

Important Dates  

 

• Thursday 26
th

 October – Community Time – Ted Talks 

• Friday 27
th

 October – Pumpkin Carving.  

• Saturday 11
th

 November – Open Day.  

• Thursday 9
th

 November – Community Time – Contemporary Culture 

• Thursday 23
rd

 November – Community Time – Big Issue.  

 

Community Time Request 

 

This coming Thursday in Community Time we are invited to give talks of 3 minutes in length about 

something about us that the community might not know (for example – Neil’s [secret?] love of racing 

cars!) 

 

Please get involved! 



 

 

 

“Pumpkin Carving” (Bring your own Pumpkin) Fri 27th Oct 2pm In the Dining Hall 

 

Please join in ☺  

 

Prayers 

 

Let’s all remember to spend some time in prayer for the LMP students as they begin to get involved in the 

calling process and for Peter’s family as they deal with the chaos and intrusions of illness.  

 

Representation 

 

I will be representing us in the upcoming interviews for New Testament tutor. If you have any thoughts or 

concerns let me know.  

 

Please do remember that I speak to Neil weekly, and am here to represent you. Please do bring any issues 

or concerns to me and also to Jacob re chapel and to Stephen re socials. We would love your ideas too.  

 

Guest Message 

 

If you would like to write a guest message for one of the student newsletters going out in October, please 

get in touch. It could be a topical reflection, news, prayer, poetry or art. Let me know your ideas and I will 

do my best to get them in here. For now: Here some of us are in a tent. I look a little grumpy – what’s that 

all about?? 

 

 
 

(B&W photo of students and tutors relaxing, laughing and chatting in a large white, grey and black tent on 

a patchwork quilt and cushions: L-R: Naomi’s legs, Dan, Fiona, Allison, Adam, Jacob, Jo, Stephen, Neil, Matt, 

Yak-Hwe, Me, a poor unsuspecting visitor.)  


